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What we’ve been up to 

We have had a lovely March here at Pre-

School and can’t believe that the Easter 

holidays are nearly here. We started of the 

month celebrating World Book Day where we 

enjoyed seeing all of your excellent costume 

and reading all of your favourite stories. We 

have enjoyed our topic of ‘Into The Woods’ 

where we have looked at books such as the 

‘Gruffalo’, ‘Owl Babies’ and ‘We’re Going On A 

Bear Hunt’. We have talked about nocturnal 

animals and what this means. We have also 

looked at different animals and their young. In 

phonics we have been looking at syllables and 

working out how many syllables are in each of 

our names. As the weather has imporved – 

though we’re not sure where spring has gone, 

we’re been able to spend more time outside. 

The water tray, sandpit, big building blocks 

and bubbles have been a big hit recently.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay and Play 

Just a reminder that its our Easter themed stay 

and play on Monday 31st March 9am – 

10:30am, all welcome. We 

look forward to seeing you all 

there.  

 

Thank you 

Thank you to all of you who attended/donated 

to the Disco last Friday, we hope you all 

enjoyed it and had lots of fun – we certainly 

did! We don’t yet have to total amount raised 

but we will let you know soon.  

We have also been kindly given a donation 

towards our fundraising. While we appreciate 

that you wish to remain anonymous, we just 

wanted to 

express how 

greatful we are 

and say a great 

big thankyou!  

 

Tapestry  

Just a reminder that you are able to add your 

own pictures to Tapestry. We’d love to see 

what you get up to outside of Pre-School. This 

could be somewhere that you’ve been, a trip 

to the park or even what you get up to at home. 

The children always enjoy sharing their 

pictures with friends. 
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Morning Drop Off 

Please make sure that your child has hung up 

their belonging on their pegs and are ready for 

the day and have entered Pre-School before 

leaving.    

 

Gate 

When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2025 

Fri 4th – Break for the Easter Holidays 

Wed 23rd – Back to School  

 


